[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the latest Government advice in relation to Covid 19, we have taken an extremely sad, but necessary decision to suspend all our operations at this current time.  We cannot further risk the health or even lives of any of our staff, customers or their relatives, by continuing to work on or inside our customer’s homes. We can certainly not risk adding to the strain on our country’s NHS.  If you are one of our customers with a current order for windows, doors or a conservatory, your order and any deposit you have paid is safe.  We will contact you all in due course, as and when we are able to safely progress to installation.  If you have any specific questions then please email me noel@pjrwindows.co.uk and I will try to answer.  Our showroom and offices are completely closed to avoid staff attending there but I will be able to pick up emails.  I will also place any updates, as they become available, on here and our website www.pjrwindows.co.uk
I have run this company for the last 26 years and have many thousands of loyal, local customers.  I also have many loyal, highly skilled staff that are bound to be feeling very insecure at this time.  My promise to you all is that we will get through this Coronavirus Pandemic if we make the right decisions and do all we can to avoid transferring this deadly bug between us.
Please keep yourselves and your loved ones safe.
Noel & Samantha Mahon  
